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Welcome to our Christmas Newsletter 2018 and may | and the team, be
one of the first to wish you and your families a Happy Christmas and a
Healthy New Year!!

I would also like to thank all our members for their support over the
last 12 months and hope you enjoy your membership in the New Year.

The club has always been at the forefront of the Fitness Industry, and
the first to embrace the latest innovations and this will continue
through 2019 with some exciting new developments and facilities on
their way in the next 12 months.

We also have some great Christmas events at the club over the festive
season and hope you can come along and join in the fun!

Alex Owen
General Manager
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Party




